
P.O. BOX 2118  
200 NORTH CLARA AVE 

DELAND, FL 32720 
(386) 734-7190 · (386) 255-6475 

 

   
 
 

 
      
 

 
 
 

 
         Dr. Scott Fritz 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

School Board of Volusia County 
 

Mrs. Ida D. Wright, Chairman 
Mrs. Linda Cuthbert, Vice Chairman 

Mr. Carl Persis  
Mr. Ruben Colón 

Ms. Jamie M. Haynes 
 
 
 
 

 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

April 1, 2020 

Dear Parents: 

Each school district in Florida is required by state statute to provide students with the 
opportunity to enroll in a Virtual Instruction Program (VIP). Students have the option of 
enrolling in either part-time or full-time virtual courses for the upcoming school year. 

 
The initial enrollment period for participation in the full-time virtual course will begin on 
April 20, 2020 and closes July 4, 2020. For your convenience, a second enrollment period will 
open on July 5, 2020 and closes July 19, 2020. 

 
Families have the option to choose from three online providers. Students who qualify for free 
and reduced lunch may receive the use of a computer and assistance towards internet access. 

 

For more information on VIP options, go to www.volusiaonlinelearning.com or contact the 
Online Learning offices at 386-506-0014. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Fritz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.volusiaonlinelearning.com/

	School Board of Volusia County
	Mrs. Ida D. Wright, Chairman
	Mrs. Linda Cuthbert, Vice Chairman
	Mr. Carl Persis
	Mr. Ruben Colón
	An Equal Opportunity Employer

